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Dear Community Supporters of Albert Einstein Academies,  
 
Let me start by thanking you for your amazing support of our schools in previous years.  Our 13th 
annual Gala is just a few months away and the FRIENDS of Albert Einstein Academies need 
your help again! Each passing year, state and federal funds fail to meet our future citizens 
educational needs and so the parents in your community continue to fundraise for essential 
programs. Without this effort from parents, community members and businesses, science, art, and 
physical education would be limited or not available. Please support our efforts to maintain our 
status as award winning, tuition-free public elementary and middle schools.  
 
We are very happy to announce that our Auction Gala will be held at the Albert Einstein 
Academies middle school campus and will showcase the amazing building that our children learn 
in every day.  More than 300 guests are expected to attend our biggest event of the year on 
Saturday, June 3, 2017.  With your help, we will make this year’s event the most successful one to 
date for our schools. Our gala fundraising goal is $100,000 to provide quality educational 
opportunities for our children.  
 
Please help us with one or more of the following: 

• Sponsor the gala to help cover the costs of this event and promote your business to a 
thriving community of 1500 plus students, parents, and staff (see the enclosed flyer for 
sponsorship levels and benefits) 

• Participate in this event by making a donation of goods or services to be auctioned at the 
gala  

• Attend the 13th annual Gala! 
 

For donations or sponsorship please complete the attached form(s) and return it and your donation 
to the above address by May 1, 2017 or email us at gala2017@foaea.org. Donation pickups are 
also available. For questions about sponsorship or to purchase tickets, please call Brant at 619-
560-9019 or email him at gala2017@foaea.org.  
 
FRIENDS of Albert Einstein Academies is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit allowing for contributions to be 
tax deductible as a charitable donation.  
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
                                                 
                                 
 
Brant Robinson     
GALA 2017 AEA Auction Co-Chair                           
(619) 560-9019   


